EXIRA CITY COUNCIL MEETING
108 E WASHINGTON ST. – CITY HALL
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2022
5:00 PM


The Exira City Council met for a work session in city hall on Wednesday, September 28. Present were Mayor Mike Huegerich, Council Members Nathan Wahlert, Doreen Shrader, Clark Borkowski, and Dwight Jessen, City Clerk Lexi Christensen, and City Attorney Clint Fichter. Mark Paulsen was absent.
Sara Slater and Laurie Gilbert with the Audubon County Economic Development discussed the New Business Grant program.
The Council reviewed the Exira Zoning Ordinance and discussed the zoning of 121 W Washington Street and decided to handle it case by case with a special use permit application.
The Council reviewed and discussed the current Animal Control ordinance. 
The Council reviewed the Iowa Workforce Housing Tax Incentive Program Grant scoring sheet. The City of Exira was not awarded any funds from the grant.
Further action will be taken on discussion items at the regular City Council meeting on Monday, October 10, 2022, at 7:30 PM.
The work session ended at 6:00 PM.
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